
SOUTHERN CROSS 
20th February 2015 

 
 

Dates to Remember: 
 

PLSP Meetings 

Week 11 
 

High Flyers Assembly 

Tues 9th April, 9:30am 
 

Last Day of Term 1 

Friday 12th April 
 

Students Return 

Tuesday 30th April 

 

 
 

                                         

 
      

 
 
                                                   

 

 

Dear parents, carers, family members and community members, 

 

Term 1 Swimming Carnival - Last Thursday, Magura, Bunya, Yarra, Bembul 

and Garraway students participated in the Term 1 Swimming Carnival with 

support from Barker students.  Despite a brief downpour of rain in the middle 

of the carnival, students 

had a ball.  Each class had an opportunity to 

engage in water play activities before their 

novelty races in the pool.  Students 

enthusiastically participated in wading, ball and 

noodle races, as well as enjoying some ‘free 

swimming time’ in the pool, with their ‘Barker 

buddies’.  It was also wonderful to see some of 

our parents there cheering students on as they 

raced across the pool and helping hand out 

ribbons.  A heartfelt thank you to Shanaya 

Dubash and team for their organisation of the day 

and for Amy Owen who helped support students in the pool. Thank you also to the Barker students who 

volunteered to help on the day – Angelina, Mitchell, Scarlett, Louisa, Scott, Josie, Tayla, Claire, 

Micaela, Sophi and Marcus.  We were grateful for your support! 
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SCHOOL NEWS 
5th April 2024 
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Save the Date:  Tuesday 9th April is our end of term High 

Flyer Assembly and we are excited to welcome parents 

and families.  The whole school assembly will commence 

at 9:30am in the school hall and will be followed by a 

parent morning tea in the library. Class award winners 

will receive their certificate and prize during the assembly 

and have a special snack in their classroom afterwards.  

We look forward to seeing you!  
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Health Clinics – This term, Clarke Road have held two Northern Sydney Intellectual Disability Health 

Clinics in the school library, with Dr Yvette Vella, specialist developmental paediatrician, and Nicola 

Guy, social worker.  Clinics are attended by Dr Vella, Ms Guy, parents and carers, and school staff.  

They provide an opportunity for families to have a holistic conversation about their child across a range 

of areas in health and learning.  The clinic team being on site also allows students to be observed in the 

playground and classroom, as well as to have their height and weight checked in a familiar setting.  The 

clinics play an important and valued role in the support services offered to parents and carers. 

 

Upcoming events - Our next school event will be our High Flyers Assembly on Tuesday 9 April at 9.30 

am.  At this assembly, we will recognise a student from each class who has made gains in their learning 

this year.  Some Junior and Senior students will also perform. These events are a wonderful opportunity 

for parents to see their child engaging in activities at school and to meet some of the school community, 

so please consider coming along. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Rebecca 

 

 

Enjoy some photos of our Term 1 Swimming Carnival . . 
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